Gallacher, Kirsten CD

From: Gallacher, Kirsten CD

Sent: Thursday, June 2, 2022 1:35 PM
Cc: 2A All CD People

Subject: EnerGov - Counter closure

Dear Design Professionals:

On Thursday, June 16th, the Community Development Department will be unable to take in any
applications or issue permits because we are updating our permitting software. The permitting
software is being moved to the cloud, which is a big step in implementing the new system that will
eventually allow for online applications and electronic permitting. The counter will still be open that
day for general questions. All permitting services will be available again on Tuesday, June 21st (City
Hall is closed on Friday and Monday — Juneteenth).

So Kim

Assistant Director of Community Development

Phone: (949) 497-0736
Email: skim@lagunabeachcity.net

505 Forest Avenue, Laguna Beach, CA 92651
www.lagunabeachcity.net

Click here to view Department updates.

Click here to book an in-person, over-the-counter appointment with a Plan Checker.
Click here to book a virtual or telephone appointment with a Planner.

Click here to view the projects in queue, assigned planner, and its status.



